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Admin/Trips/Whole School Par Beach Day Jul24 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
           Tuesday 9th July 2024 
 

To celebrate almost the end of our school year, we have arranged a trip to Par beach on Monday 22nd July 
2024. 
 
We will be travelling to Par beach by coach, leaving school shortly after 9am and spend the day taking part 
in a variety of beach games. We will be returning in time for the end of the school day. 
 
Children will need to bring the following: 

• Sunhats/sun cream (please apply sun cream to your child before sending them into school). 

• Non-uniform - suitable clothes for the beach and weather with a school jumper. Beach shoes or old 
trainers 

• Waterproof coat 

• Mid-morning snack 

• A towel  

• A named bucket and spade (optional in a bag) 

• Drink 

• Small rucksack to carry their food and drink, to leave their hands free. 

• A packed lunch  
 
If your child would like a school packed lunch provided, this must be ordered in advance by Friday 12th July 
2024. Please click/copy on the link below to order your child’s school lunch or to let us know you are 
providing a home packed lunch.  It is free for EYFS and KS1 (Ash and Beech) and costs £2.65 payable on 
Parentpay for KS2 (Sycamore and Oak). 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/fMmSvi6taH 
 
We do need to ask for a payment of £7 to help cover the cost of transport. Please pay on Parentpay. 
 
PALS will very kindly provide an ice lolly for all children. 
 
We will need parent/carer volunteers to support the classes so please message your child’s teacher if you 
are available to help. You would need to be here by school drop off time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Cooper  
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/fMmSvi6taH

